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September 6, 2023 

 

Dear Orangeville Parents and Community, 

 

As we look ahead to the rest of the academic year, we would like to provide you with important 

updates regarding our athletic teams for the High School Boy's winter and spring sports. 

 

We are excited to share that our co-op, with Aquin, for High School Boys Basketball and 

Baseball has been approved by the NUIC (Northwest Upstate Illini Conference) for the 2023-

2024 and 2024-2025 seasons. We eagerly anticipate the opportunity to come together as a united 

team and foster a sense of camaraderie between our schools. We are also confident that this 

collaboration will enhance our sports programs and provide our athletes with additional 

opportunities to compete and grow. 

 

We recognize the importance of athletic programs in shaping our students' character, fostering 

teamwork, and promoting physical fitness. Our dedicated coaches and staff are committed to 

providing exceptional athletic experiences for our student-athletes and ensuring their growth, 

both on and off the field. 

 

We will continue to keep you updated on any changes or developments regarding our athletic 

programs and we look forward to community input during our October Community Forums.  For 

further information or inquiries, please contact Mr. Brad Kolar, Athletic Director, 

bkolar@orangevillecusd.com. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Julie Katzenberger 

 

Mrs. Julie Katzenberger 

Superintendent 

 

Go Broncos! 

 

 
                  

 

 


